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Sticky Note
Note from system:
I have notified the Association that the turbidity standards were not met and that a boil water advisory will be issued until a negative coliform test is completed and their turbidity gets back below 0.300 ntus consistently. They have a grant to upgrade their plant as it regularly struggles to stay below the turbidity standard for long periods of time. I will continue working on this with them.




